
NOTICE 
 

 NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Quogue, New York, in the North Meeting Room, 7 Village Lane, Quogue, New 

York, on April 1, 2019 at 10:00 A.M. on the 2019-2020 Tentative Budget. 

 

Dated:  March 18, 2019 

        Aimee Buhl 

        Village Clerk 

        Village of Quogue, New York 

 

 


